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Mr Matthew Flower
Development Manager
Uungula Wind Farm Pty Ltd
PO Box 1708
Newcastle NSW 2300

16/07/2020

Dear Mr Flower

 Uungula Wind Farm (SSD-6687)
Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Uungula Wind Farm concluded
on 8 July 2020.

The Department received 32 submissions on the project, including 25 from the general public and 7
from special interest groups.  

Advice was also received from 19 from government agencies. 

In addition, one comment was received from the public after the close of the exhibition period. 

All submissions, agency advice and comments received by the Department can be viewed on the
Department’s website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/9431.

You are requested to submit a report detailing your responses to the full range of matters and
recommendations raised in all submissions by Thursday 27 August 2020. Once you have had a
chance to review the submissions, the Department would like to meet with you to discuss the
issues raised in the submissions and your proposed response.

If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact Iwan Davies on 02 9274 6296 or at
iwan.davies.@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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